
 

  

 

 

North-South Corridor 
Regency Road to Pym Street – Night Works 
 

3 August 2018 
 

 

 
Dear Resident/Business Owner, 

The South Australian and Australian Governments announced joint funding for the construction of a new section 
of the North-South Corridor, Regency Road to Pym Street. This will connect the already completed South Road 
Superway and the Torrens Road to River Torrens Project, which is due for completion later this year. Once the 
Torrens Road to River Torrens and Northern Connector Projects have been completed in 2018 and 2019, the 
Regency Road to Pym Street Project will complete a 47km non-stop roadway between Gawler and the River 
Torrens. 

The Australian and South Australian Governments have committed $354m to construct the Regency Road to 
Pym Street Project (R2P) as part of their overall commitment to deliver a 78 km non-stop North-South Corridor 
from Gawler to Noarlunga. The R2P project will commence in 2019 with completion in 2022.  

The Department of Planning, Transport and Infrastructure (DPTI) would like to notify you of night works for utility 
service investigations along South Road, between Regency Road and Pym Street. 

Night works will occur on the following nights, weather permitting. 

• Monday 13 August from 7pm to 6am 
• Tuesday 14 August from 7pm to 6am 

The works will involve pavement and geotechnical investigations to provide information for the detailed design of 
the Regency Road to Pym Street Project. 

These works are being undertaken at night in order to minimise the impact to road users and to complete the 
work safely and efficiently. 

Speed and lane restrictions will be in place in the vicinity of the works, however the road will remain open to traffic 
in both directions at all times. A 25 km/h speed restriction will be in place while workers are on site. 

Every effort will be made to minimise noise impacts to nearby businesses and residents, however, some noise 
will be unavoidable during this period. 

DPTI appreciates your patience and cooperation while these important works are undertaken. 

For real time roadwork information download the AddInsight app for Apple or Android or visit the Traffic SA 
website at www.traffic.sa.gov.au 

If you have any further enquiries, or would like to register your interest in the project, please telephone 1300 915 
702 or email DPTI.r2p@sa.gov.au 

 
Kind Regards, 
The Regency Road to Pym Street Project Team 


